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The editor’s thanks go to the authors of the papers in this volume of te Reo and 
importantly also to the peer referees, whose tireless commitment to the journal 
and to the linguistics community in New Zealand is greatly appreciated. The 
papers in this volume represent a range of research interests and institutions. 
Different aspects of Māori language use are discussed by Hamer and in the 
paper by the MAONZE team (Watson et al.). Hamer’s paper is timely given 
recent focus on trans-Tasman migration and issues concerning participation of 
Australian-based Māori in the New Zealand general election process. Watson 
et al. provide some interesting data on the co-development of the pronounced 
forms of the two main spoken languages in New Zealand/Aotearoa. Barbour’s 
paper adds to a strong tradition of papers in te Reo providing analysis of 
the languages of Vanuatu. In her paper, Vine provides a revealing analysis 
of an increasingly-used methodological tool, the grammatically-tagged 
language corpus. Finally, I am pleased to be able to include a review – by 
one of my former colleagues in a previous existence – of Kon Kuiper’s edited 
collection of pieces on teaching linguistics, a collection that contains a good 
representation of linguists working in or associated with New Zealand.
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